4,4 2025
Class a4

We have been working hard again in class 11!

In numeracy we have continued to work on our understadning of money. We have been

consolidating our knowledge, of the value of different coins and notes and calculating amounts.

In topic we have designed our own brand new chocolate bars. We can’t wait to make
them next week.

In lieracy we have finished reading Charlie and the Chocolate Factory and have
" really enjoyed the aduntures of the charcters, especially Charlie. I think we would
W4 ET  all have liked to be him at the end. Some of us really wanted to have a go in the
CHOCOLATE FACTORY

¢ .~ glass elevator. Mrs Eadie and all of our teachers have been so impressed with

how well we have all listened and how well we have remembered the story when

it came to writing about it.

In storytime we have been reading the silly stories of Roald Dahl in Revolting Rhymes. We
thought the way he changed the fairy tales was very clever and very funny




